
Thursday, May 22 , 2025-–Newsnotes Announcements 
 
Newsnotes submissions 
For future reference, please plan all newsnotes submissions accordingly: 
 
The weekly Newsnotes newsletter is emailed to school parents, faculty, and staff 
Thursday mornings after 10 am.  Event chairs should email any paragraphs explaining 
the event, photos, event flyers, section headers, etc. to Mrs. Reimer in the front office at 
preimer@stpiusbowie.org.   Newsnotes submissions are due by 12 noon on Monday for 
publication that Thursday.   All items (including links) should be proofread prior to 
submission; entries are subject to editing.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation as we work together to keep the school community 
informed. 
 
SPX School Yearbook 
SPX Parents, The Yearbook Needs Your Help!!! 
Please share your photos taken from SPX events. Directions: 
1) Go to the following link: www.YBKpix.com 2) Search for our school:  St. Pius 
Regional School Bowie 
3) Log in either by using your own username & password or use: 
username: spxyearbookparents@gmail.com password: SPXYearbookParents. (Note the 
SPXY and P are all CAPS and the (.) on the end) 
4) Click "SHARE YOUR PICTURES" on the upper Left corner 
5) Tag your photo 
6)Find the event folder or your child's grade level folder 
7)Click or tap Upload your photo(s) 
 
 

 

http://www.ybkpix.com/


 
 
We would like to collect the old uniform pieces that can no longer be worn at the start of 
the next school year.  Therefore as your child grows out of the white polos (with a teal 
cross), black sweaters and sweatshirts, black PE pants, black PE shorts, teal or black 
PE tee shirts and thin full button up white shirts (worn under jumpers) the green team 
would like to collect and donate/recycle them.  There will be a bin (see picture above) in 
the front lobby throughout the rest of the school year and over the summer for you to 
drop them off as needed. 
 


